
Press release:  December 7, 2022

THE DAY IS HERE! Our preschoolers are so VERY excited to be playing on our new and 
expanded playground! 
We did three ofcial "ribbon cuttings" this morning - and the fun is underway!!
In addition to the high level of support that the school and staf has always received from 
Immanuel Lutheran Church and the families of the children, the school was awarded a 
$7,500 grant this past spring through the DeKalb Community Foundation. That along with 
generous gifts from Women Supporting Faith Based Organizations (WSFBO), Meijer Grocery 
Stores, Thrivent Financial, anonymous donations, memorial gifts, fundraising eforts through 
Give DeKalb County, and various Little Lambs fundraisers, as well as a donation of services 
by Knutson Lawn Care & Home Maintenance, has enabled the school to meet our goal of 
$28,000, to expand, improve and update our large motor skill play areas. 



We have certainly been blessed by the outpouring of support and look forward to LOTS of 
play time in our large motor skill play area! (note: We are still awaiting one piece of 
equipment, as out "clubhouse" is in transit. 






